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                   “Keeping the FUN in Fundraising” 
 

For more information on FoPS visit our Facebook page on www.facebook.com/groups/fopspta 

or contact the chair on fopspta@hotmail.com 

FoPS 

  What is FoPS all about and 

why we need your support? 
 

FoPS is a registered charity run by volunteer parents and 

staff which aims to raise money to enhance your child’s 

learning experience at Puddletown First School.  

 

Every year, money raised is used to improve equipment and 

resources for the children and to subsidise many school 

events such as trips, pantomimes and parties allowing a 

minimum cost to be charged to parents.  

 

This year we are also raising as much money as we can to pay 

for projects in the development of the outside area. Please 

support our events and fundraisers in any way you can. 

 

We really do need everyone’s support to fundraise 

successfully. 

 

Thank you! 
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